@ Cincinnati Bell

221 E. Fourth St.
P.O. Box 2301
Cincinnati, Ohio 45201-2301

May 6, 2015

Ms. Barcy McNeal

Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:  Case No. 13-710-TP-UNC - In the Matter of the Collection and Submission of Study
Area Boundaries of the Incumbent Local Exchange Carriers to the Federal
Communications Commission

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Pursuant to Paragraph (6) of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“PUCO™) April 22, 2015
Entry in the above referenced case, Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LLC (“CBT”) submits
this letter certifying that its study area boundaries in the state of Ohio have not changed since
2013 and that none of the information identitied in Paragraph (6) of the Entry has changed since
CBT’s 2013 submission.

[ you have any questions regarding CBT’s submission in this matter, you may reach me at (513)
397-6671 or via e-mail at pat.rupich@cinbell.com.

Sincerely,

Patricia L. Rupich W
Sr. Manager — Regulatory
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